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The World Around Us: Term 3 theme: Minibeasts.


Through our topic in Term 3 we will:


Use topic books, websites and videos to find out what a minibeast is


Consult books to research various types of minibeast and their habitats


List, draw and label drawings of minibeasts


Look at similarities and differences between minibeasts


Create fact files on minibeasts, including life cycles and food chains 


Investigate which materials attract minibeasts, eg. wood, cloth, leaves


Go on minibeast hunts in our nature trail and surrounding areas 


Write lists of and take photographs of the minibeasts we find


Investigate how minibeasts protect themselves 


Watch how caterpillars turn into butterflies


Research minibeast hotels using books and online resources


Make a ‘Minibeast Hotel’ using junk materials


Plan and create a poster to advertise our own ‘Minibeast Hotel’


Use the internet to find answers to relevant questions relating to our topic


Write a detailed factsheet about our favourite minibeast and present it in class


Make a symmetrical butterfly or ladybird. Use a mirror to check lines of symmetry. 


Draw a plan for a garden we would like to have for our own mini beasts (Eco-Schools link)


Plant seeds, water and look after them. Take photos and record the progress.











                                                                                                              





What else is happening in the curriculum?


In Maths, we will be looking at the topic of direction and positional language including the use of co-ordinates.  We will create and interpret bar graphs through data handling and will be looking at various ways to solve calculations through problem solving. Work will continue on multiplication and division and we will look at the relationship between the 2, 4, 8 times tables.  





WAU: Over the last few weeks we have been finishing our ‘hot and cold lands’ topic by exploring Ancient Egypt. We have been completing a range of science, art and craft activities.












































                                                                                 





What’s going on?


ART : Creating: 3D minibeast and bug hotels, 


Sketching : Our Lady for our class May Altar


Collage: Stained glass window minibeasts





RE: This term the children will take part in a series of 6 lessons entitled ‘The Wonder of My Being.’  Some tasks will be set as homework, however, a more detailed letter on the scheme content will be sent home later this term.





ICT: Creating a poster by word processing and adding pictures using the internet. Using presentation software to present minibeast factsheets in class.












































                                                                                 





Homework: The children will continue to receive two reading books during the week. Homework will continue to alternate between Spellings, Literacy, Numeracy, World Around Us and Religion tasks.


PE: Continues to take place on a Tuesday and Thursday. Please ensure your child wears outdoor shoes / trainers for PE lessons as we will be going outside for gaelic football, athletics and Sports Day practice. 


Girls will continue to have IFA football sessions with Keri on a Thursday morning.



































                                                                                 








